Steven Sepe

From: Anne Teipel <anteip@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 1:24 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Bill 5607

Please consider the importance of trees when you vote on this bill. In my opinion it would lead to destruction of more
trees, deforestation, especially impacting old growth trees.

I think it is clear trees are important for the wellbeing of our generation and future generations.
Thank you!

Anne Teipel
Sent from my iPhone




